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PPCC ANNOUNCES SUMMER COMMUNITY-WIDE ELECTIONS AND CALLS FOR 

CANDIDATES 
 

LEND YOUR TIME AND RESOURCES TO THE PRESERVATION OF THIS WONDERFUL 

COMMUNITY BY BECOMING A CANDIDATE AND RUNNING FOR ELECTION TO BE ON THE 

PPCC BOARD AS AN AREA OR AT LARGE REP. 

 

PACIFIC PALISADES – The Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) announces its biennial 

elections for Area and At-Large Board representatives.  PPCC seeks candidates to step-up and run for 

elected Board member seats for a two-year term, beginning on October 1
st
.  A broad and diverse Board 

is PPCC's aim, and we appeal to all Palisadians to visit our website and learn how they can run as 

candidates in these elections. 

 

The PPCC is the most broad-based community voice of the Palisades, and we cannot accomplish our 

mission without robust engagement from the public. We are asking for residents and even business 

stakeholders to run for Area and/or At-Large representative positions.  To become a candidate, all that 

is necessary is fling a Notice of candidacy no later than PPCC’s public Board meeting on July 26, 2018.  

The meeting takes place from 7-9 pm at the Pacific Palisades Library meeting room.  Requirements for 

candidacy can be found on our website in the Notice of Election (pacpalicc.org), or here. 

 

The following incumbent representatives have indicated that they will be running again for their seats:   

 

Rick Mills (Area 4); Sue Kohl (Area 5); David Kaplan (Area 6); Reza Akef (Area 8) and Lou Kamer 

(At-Large).  There are no incumbents running in Areas 1, 2, 3 and 7.   

 

Voting will be held over a minimum course of three weeks, beginning August 9
th

.  Voting will be 

available online, and further information about possible alternative ways to vote will be provided 

before voting begins. 

 

On July 26
th

, the Board will decide whether there will be a Candidates Forum on August 9
th

 at our 

regularly scheduled public Board meeting in the Pacific Palisades Library, prior to the start of voting.  

All will be welcome to attend the Forum, if held, and every Palisades resident aged 18 and over is 

eligible to vote.  Look for more details as the election draws nearer.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@pacpalicc.org. Website:  www.pacpalicc.org. 
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